
WELCOME 

Wishing you health, happiness, and prosperity to you and your family in 2023.


Elected Officers for 2023 

President: Robert Goodstein

Immediate Past President: Ron Cooper 

Vice President: Renee Blau 
Treasurer Phil Piccus


Recording Secretary: Barbara Isaacs 
Financial Secretary: David Isaacs 

Trustees: 
Marc Kaufman, Ron Wiesenthal, Alvin Singer 

Welcome New Members:
Steve Cohen Tammie Crawford, Jonathan & Marilyn Evans, Lee & Barb Friedman, 

Johnathan Friedman & Leslie Rylke, Andrew and Taryn Isaacs, Scott & Donnell 
Newman, Ellen Presser, Mark and Beth Riley and Lori Whaba 

We look forward to seeing everyone at our upcoming meetings and social events in 
the year ahead. 
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Our Deepest Sympathy 
We mark the passing of these members in 2022


Alan Abrams, Moris Amon, Bruce Bresler, Julian Cohen, Maxine Fine Cowan, 
Richard Evans, Jean Fein, Genevieve Foute, Gerald Gilbert Jackie Gilman, Jewell 
Goldstein, Janet Greene Havas, Phyllis Kohn, Ted Kohn, Stan Kolinsky, Carol 
Mae Kronick, Janet Kursh, Audrey Lashley, Kenneth Leon, Earl Marsh, Linda 
Mintz Peter Molay, Sheila Molecke, Arthur Moss, Marsha Nacht, Harold 
Pasternak, Pearl Polster, David Resnik, Maurice Sanders, Hermine Schneider, 
and Shirley Wolfe 

-May Their Memories Be A Blessing- 

Congratulations to Our 50-Year Members 
Sidney Gold 
Jean Kalski 

Lee & Sheila Ross
Phyllis Rotman
Robert Stovsky 

Important Reminders 

1. Our monthly business meetings are normally held the first Monday of each month 
(see tentative schedule of of meeting dates). Please plan to attend and have an 
enjoyable evening with us!

2. If you moved or your phone number has changed or is missing, please inform 
Larry Collins at (440) 248-5100. You could lose important benefits should we be 
unable to contact you.

3. Your Entertainment committee is now working on our social calendar for 2023. 
(See tentative 2023 Social Calendar listings for dates). Please contact Renee Blau 
at (216) 392-5739 with any questions.

4. The Forest City Hebrew Benevolent Association has a grove in Israel. You may 
order trees from JNF through FCHBA for any occasion. The charge is $10.00 a 
tee. Email Greg Berlin, our JNF Tree Chair, at Gregory.Berlin@Yahoo.com or call 
(216) 832-3042.

5. Reminder: If you attend eight (8) business meetings, you will be invited to a 
complimentary FCHBA dinner.


Please visit our website at:  www.fchba.org

mailto:Gregory.Berlin@Yahoo.com
http://www.fchba.org/

